Subject: Press Release from Feb. 13

Date: Saturday, March 7, 2015 11:26:01 AM Ponape Time

From: Barbara Beno <br/> <br/>bbeno@accjc.org>

To: jdaisy@comfsm.fm <jdaisy@comfsm.fm>

CC: Tom Lane <accjc@accjc.org>

**Dear President Daisy:** 

I want to congratulate you on the information you sent me in the press release from February 13, 2015, about the College Of Micronesia/FSCM leadership team's participation in the American Association of Community Colleges High Performance Team training. The training sound excellent, and it appears to be very helpful at building and support an excellent leadership team. It is a tribute to your team's good work at the College that you were selected to participate. I'll be sharing this good news with the Commissioners.

Thank you for your leadership.

Sincerely,

Barbara Beno

\*\*\*\*\*\*\*

Barbara A. Beno, Ph.D. President Accrediting Commission for Community and Junior Colleges 10 Commercial Blvd Ste 204 Novato, CA 94949

Tel: 415-506-0234 FAX: 415-506-0238 E-mail: bbeno@accjc.org